
 

 

Thursday 4th March 

Hello everyone! 
Here’s some ideas for what to do at home with your child. 

The fantastic news is - your child learns through play- play makes them happy - and 
feeling happy is proven to make the learning stick in their brains too!  

If you have a go at any of the activities we’d love to know how you got on.  

Email us at s.appadu@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 

 

We are celebrating World Book Day!  

At Lillian de Lissa we LOVE books.  

Children who love books grow up into happy readers and writers too.  

As part of the celebration we can give you a FREE BOOK to keep.  

Your child can chose from Gigantosaurus Dinospot or Luna Loves World Book Day.  

Ask at reception if your child was absent and you can have one. The children here 
were given a choice and were very excited!  

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
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We’d love to see a photo of children reading books at home - please do send one to 
us.  

Remember to tell your child about when you read and let them see you reading - are 
you reading an instruction booklet? A recipe online? A newspaper, magazine or book? 
They will see that it is a part of everyday life for you and will be for them.  

And here’s an interesting idea 

 

 

 

 

A campaign group TOTS (Turn on the subtitles) say that research proves that when 
children see subtitles on a screen - on their favourite tv programme for example - 
Peppa Pig perhaps - it improves their progress with reading. For younger children they 
see that spoken words can be represented as words across the screen - older children 
will learn to read them. What do you think? Worth a try? No effort for a big win - 
what have you got to lose? 

 

 



 

Press the button! 

Make TV Time Reading Time! 

Here’s the website:  

Parents - Turn On The Subtitles 

Next Monday 8/3/21 is when schools all over England are reopening.  

If you’re worried in any way about your child’s safety please, please ring us and have a 
chat. We’re happy to answer any questions you may have - there’s no such thing as a 
silly question and your thoughts will be taken very seriously.  

 

 

 



 

0121 675 3421 - ask to speak to Mrs Appadu.  

Kind regards, 

All the team at Lillian de Lissa 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


